
 

 

THE OFFICE OF BRONX BOROUGH PRESIDENT  
RUBEN DIAZ JR. 

 

Together with 

NYS ASSEMBLYWOMAN VANESSA L. GIBSON 
 CONGRESSMAN JOSE E. SERRANO 
NYS SENATOR JOSE M. SERRANO 

NYC COUNCILWOMAN HELEN DIANE FOSTER  
 

 
 

Invite you to attend a 
 

Town Hall Meeting about the  
New Settlement School Building,  

proposed site location at 1501 Jerome Ave, Bronx, NY 10452 
 

With a Presentation by the Department of Education 
Office of Portfolio Planning and New Settlement Apartments 

 

When:  Thursday, February 10th  
 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
 

Where: P.S. 064 Pura Belpre School Auditorium  
      1425 Walton Ave,       
      Bronx, NY 10452 

 
 

If you have questions, please contact the Office of Public Affairs at (212) 374-2437 or at 
OPA@schools.nyc.gov 

mailto:OPA@schools.nyc.gov

